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HOMICIDE  
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on February 11th, 2012, sometime before 6:00 A.M.  
 
On February 11th, 2012, at approximately 6:00 A.M., Fort Lauderdale Police 
Officers responded to the call of a vehicle crashing into a fence in the 1800 block 
of Northeast 15th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  When they arrived, they 
located a male who had sustained serious injuries.  The injuries were not 
consistent solely with that of a car crash. 
 
The victim was immediately transported to Broward General Medical Center by 
Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue where he was later pronounced deceased. 
 
The victim has been identified as Tobias Kelly, B/M, 35 years of age, a Sunrise 
resident. 
 
Detectives believe that Kelly was possibly attacked at another location and 
crashed his vehicle into the fence as a result of his injuries.  The types of injuries, 
as well as the cause of death, are still under investigation. 
 
This is still a very active investigation and detectives are pursuing all leads. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding this homicide, or the 
whereabouts of Kelly leading up to the murder, to contact Detective William 
DeJesus at 954-828-5366 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.    
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